
Eric Garcetti
Mayor

July 24, 2014

Executive Employee Relations Committee 
c/o Miguel Santana, City Administrative Officer 
Room 1500, City Hall East

Re: Salary for Permanent Fire Chief

In my separate letter I have appointed Mr. Ralph Terrazas as permanent Fire Chief.

I am recommending an annual salary for the permanent Fire Chief, in the amount of 
$292,424.40.

I request that the matter of the salary for the permanent Fire Chief, be scheduled in the EERC 
as soon as possible.

Your prompt consideration of this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ERIC GARCETTI 
Mayor
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